
Land Use Management and Planning Committee (LUMP)  
LUMP Tuesday, May 13th, 2025 

• LUMP Committee Members voted in favor of a motion for Anna Scott to be 
the outgoing Chair for 2024-2025 and Glenn Dolphin to be the incoming 
Chair for 2025-2026.  

• There was collective agreement that parts of the LUMP Mission and Manual 
need to be revisited to reflect current realities related to fire, insurance, and 
active management of the site. The Committee plans to revisit this as a new 
agenda item in subsequent meetings. 

• Committee members worked to develop a draft 2025 Annual Board Report 
and approved a draft that would be cleaned up and submitted to the Board.


